
Fortuna Optometry is now part of SoHum Health with: 

Now serving
Eel River
Valley!

630 Ninth Street
Fortuna, CA 95540

fortunaoptometry.com
(707) 725-5144

Jerold Phelps Community Hospital
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Garberville Pharmacy
Southern Humboldt Family Resource Center
SoHum Health Foundation

 We look forward to continuing to serve your health 
and eye care needs!

PRSRT STD
U.S. Postage

PAID
Eureka CA

Permit No. 66



To All My Dear Patients:

It is with a great deal of pleasure that I announce the new owners of Fortuna Optometry,
the Southern Humboldt Community Healthcare District. SoHum Health is working hard to
provide high quality healthcare in Northern Mendocino and Southern Humboldt Counties.
You may have noticed that SoHum Health is moving rapidly towards the groundbreaking
of the new hospital in Garberville. Exciting doors will be opening in the coming years. 

You may also know that I grew up in Southern Humboldt. I received my first contact
lenses in Garberville and eye care changed my life. It cemented my desire to pursue a
career in Optometry. 50 years later, I'm proud to be joining this high-quality organization
working hard to improve healthcare in the area I grew up in and love.

The staff and I look forward to leading Fortuna Optometry out of the limitations of the
past pandemic and into the future of modern rural healthcare. New doctors, a new
Garberville practice, and a state-of-the-art mobile optometry clinic are just a few of the
immediate plans. I look forward to seeing you at your next visit and 
continuing to serve your eye care needs.

Yours in service,  Dr. Alan French, OD


